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June 25, 2022 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
With the summer months now upon us, we would like to take this opportunity to remind 
everyone to please continue to provide our St. Luke parish with your prayers and much 
needed financial support. 
  
The excitement of summer vacations, travel, and time off from work and school can 
sometimes make it easy to forget that our parish's monthly financial obligations (e.g., 
mortgage, utilities, maintenance and upkeep, and other necessities) must continue to be 
paid even while we are away. 
  
The easiest and most convenient way to help is to make your summer donations 
electronically and securely by: 
  
CLICKING HERE 
https://secure.etransfer.com/eft/flexblockcode/donation1.cfm?d2org=SLSOC&d2tool=do
nate 
  
Or, if you prefer, you may mail your donations to: 
  
St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church 
10660 River Road 
Potomac, MD 20854 
  
We thank you for your generous and continued support to our parish and wish you all a 
safe and fun summer! 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
Milan Visnick, President Mark Rasevic, Vice President John Buffalini, Treasurer 
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